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Friday 28th February 2025 
 

Dear Sycamore Class Parents/Carers,  

 

Welcome back! We hope you have all enjoyed a lovely half term break with friends and 

family and are rested and ready for the new term ahead.  

 

Along with this letter you will also receive the class topic overview so you can continue 

to support with your child’s learning this term. We are also sending out with this letter 

our Pick and Mix home learning activities. Pick and Mix home learning will resume the 

week beginning 3rd March. As usual, on this grid there are a range of homework 

activities based on English, Maths, Science and the term’s value with some activities 

set as a ‘2Do’ for children to complete on Purple Mash. It would be so appreciated if 

you could continue to encourage and support your child in completing one or two 

activities each week. One of the favourite parts of our week is sharing and celebrating 

home learning efforts together.  

 

Humanities: 

We are geographers this term with our focus being about natural hazards and disasters 

due to tectonic plates and the location of features such as fault lines and mountain 

ranges. We will also investigate the impact of the Earth’s extremes on humans, animals 

and vegetation. 

    

Seesaw: 

Seesaw allows teachers to share aspects of children’s learning with you at home as well 

as letting you share achievements with school. 

As there have been a few issues with access recently, please let Mrs dos Santos know 

if you require a replacement log in.   



PE: 

Our PE slots continue to take place on a Monday and Thursday afternoon with a focus 

on ball skills and dodgeball. PE kits need to be worn on these set days throughout the 

whole school day please. 

For Year 4 pupils, swimming sessions will begin in Term 5 with further communication 

to follow shortly when all details have been finalised.  

 

Sycamore Open Session: 

We will be holding an open session in the classroom to share learning and give 

parents/carers the opportunity to view books. This will take place from 2.30pm on 

Thursday 3rd April. 
 

Values: 

In Term 4 we will be learning all about “Justice".  

 

Justice is … 

 

Judging what is right 

Understanding what is fair 

Standing up for those who need help 

Trying to listen to both sides 

Informed and wise decisions 

Caring enough to take action 

Equal opportunities for all 

 
 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the School Office on 

admin@lydiardmillicentceps.org  

 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

 

Sycamore Class team. 

 

Mrs dos Santos and Mrs Tidy. 
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